Email Template
[bookmark: _Hlk80171105]If you would like to email your local MP you can use the following template. Feel free to adapt it and make it your own, or to send it like this. The following is designed to equip you to speak up for those that cannot speak up for themselves.
You can find contact details for your local MP here:
https://www.aph.gov.au/About_Parliament/House_of_Representatives 

Subject: Action needed to respond to the crisis in Afghanistan.

To The Honourable Mr/Mrs/Dr ___________________ , MP 
My name is ___________. I am a resident of your electorate and live in ____________. 
I am writing because I am concerned about the situation in Afghanistan and would like to ask the government to take action immediately.
As a Christian I am committed to justice and compassion, and I believe that there is a moral imperative to respond to the unfolding situation in Afghanistan, and an opportunity for Australia to respond as global leaders.
As Christians we take seriously the moral obligation to care for, house, and provide for foreigners, as well as a fundamental priority to love our neighbour as ourselves. This causes me to believe that Australia must response to the situation being faced by our global neighbours in Afghanistan. As such, I would respectfully urge the Australian government to take decisive and speedy action to address this situation, and I ask that you use your position in the party to advocate for these positions.
I am asking that the government would respond in the following ways:
1. Refugee spaces to and beyond the current cap. We note, in particular, the recent precedent set by Tony Abbott in 2015, offering 20,000 additional places for Syrian and Iraqi refugees. We can do it again today to share the responsibility to protect Afghan lives at risk.  
2.  Direct immediate financial aid toward supporting displaced people from Afghanistan, to support programs to assist people who have been displaced across borders and, wherever possible, support organisations still offering assistance within Afghanistan.     
3. Grant all Afghan temporary visa holders permanent visas, to provide long-term assurance of safety, as it would be highly unlikely they have any opportunity to return home safely.
4. Award all Afghan refugees in immigration detention at least temporary visas, as it would seem unlikely they would be able to return home safely nor will there be opportunities to move to other nations.

This requires immediate action, and we believe that in acting we will be helping to reduce the trauma and anguish not only for the people involved but also for our nation.


I hope and pray that the government will see the urgency of this situation and act immediately. 

Regards,
